
-----Original Message----- 
From: Tina Horlock   
Sent: Wednesday, January 8, 2025 7:09 PM 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Bulls field planning application 
 
Dear Sir\Madam 
 
I am writing to object to the Warish Hall development of 90 houses at Bulls Field, Smiths Green in 
Takeley. 
 
It is a beautiful rural area with many listed homes and wildlife that would be decimated and should 
be protected. It has beautiful walking areas that in these desperate times we so badly need.  The 
countryside also adds to the historical character of the listed properties in and around the proposed 
site. 
 
We need these green belt areas to protect our countryside and all the wildlife this encourages. 
 
I live on  which does not have the capability to accommodate any more cars.  The 
surrounding schools, Doctors would also suffer as they are at full capacity already. 
 
Regards 
 
Tina Horlock 
 




